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This Week’s Menu: 

Monday:  Closed
Tuesday:  Chicken Strips

Wednesday:  Sausage Rolls

Thursday: Hot Dogs

Friday:  Grilled Cheese
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Hours of Operation 

Please note that we do not 
open until 7:00.  There is a 
$1.00 per minute early 
arrival fee.  We close at 
6:00 and there is also a 
$1.00 per minute late 
pick-up fee. 

Out of the Office 

I will be in Chicago from 
Thursday, Sep 10-Monday Sep 
14th.  If you need to reach me 
or have any questions, please 
call or text my cell.  
501.499.1640

Pumpkin Patch 

After reviewing the poll 
results, we will be going to the 
Pumpkin Patch on Oct. 23rd.  
I will send more info out as 
we get closer to that date.  

P/T Conferences 

Be on the lookout for our 
parent/teacher conferences 
coming up at the end of the 
month!
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Montessori Compass
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Photo Release 

If you have not signed a photo 
release for Ms Jenny, please do so 
and help her out!  The pictures are 
not used online, they are strictly 
used for grading her practicum 
teaching and go in her portfolio for 
the American Montessori Society.  
Thanks!

Folders 

PLEASE make sure to check 
your child’s folder by the sign in 
sheet DAILY.  That is where 
your child will put their art and 
take home work.  Teachers and 
other parents will sometimes 
put important information in 
there as well, like homework 
assignments or birthday 
invitations.  

Montessori Compass is up and running!  Progress is being 
recorded daily at nap and our school calendar with closings, 
parties, and important information is posted. Each teacher is 
posting their curriculum weekly.  Please help us by signing up if 
you haven’t and checking it frequently.

Missing Paperwork
As I have been going through the files and getting everything 
loaded into Montessori Compass, I have noticed that I still need 
some paperwork from some people (old guys included).  Over 
the next couple of weeks, I will be getting in contact with 
people to get our files updated and complete.  Thank you for 
your patience!

Best Wishes,

Emily Madden

Director


